Taylor Day

From: Jedidiah Watson

Sent: Saturday, May 6, 2023 2:30 AM

To: Public Comments
Subject: Mill St Parking

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

You don't often get email from

. Learn why this is important

Again, I ask that you table the bidding process for the Mill St Parking Lot project until the proper environmental reviews have been done and a public discussion has been had on the riparian wetland and the spring that runs through the property of 309 Mill St.

Thank You, Jedidiah Watson

Get Outlook for iOS